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Commissioners: Barbara Littlefield, Chairwoman | ¢ O |
Carl Fischer, Vice -Chairman -,
Kathy McDonald, Glenn Fernald, Mike Lawler

MARCH 31, 2016

Avon Park and Recreation met at 7:00 with members Barbara Littlefield, Kathy McDonald, Carl
Fischer, Glenn Fernald and Mike Lawler present.

ACT PROGRAM

The board met with James Yundt to discuss numerous issues that have arisen. The biggest issue is that
ACT did not obtain Royalties and Rights for Peter Pan before now. They are trying to get them from
Samuel French Co but they do not accept po #'s and it's too late to get a check request on a warrant.
The other issue is that the missing scripts from a prior play from MTI have been found by ACT
personnel and have been returned to MTI. We are now waiting for an invoice for the balance due which
will have a fine accessed due to the late return of play materials. Home Depot has a po waiting for a
board member to sign off on. The invoice is well above the number reflected on the proposal for Peter
Pan set materials.

The director of Peter Pan, Richard Bento, was also in attendance. He has taken the time to create an
adaptation of Peter Pan and will not require rights or royalties. They are also retitling the show and
printing new tickets. The order on hold at Home Depot will not be needed. Richard has gathered
together mostly everything he will need for props. Richard provided P&R with a revised proposal of
costs. There will be no need for a pit band. Because of all the changes to the music the music director is
asking for $1200.00. Carl motioned that we approve Mr Bento's adaption and the increase in the music
director's invoice. Mike 2™ the motion with all members in favor. Richard will have adult cast members
watching the children. He has spoken to Miss York at the school to confirm the dates. Tickets will be
#d and dated for each show. Carol will request a petty cash check to be used as a bank. Barbara, Carl,
Mike and Carol will take care of the ticket sales at each performance.

This was Kathy and Glenn's last meeting as both of their terms will be ending. They both turned in their

keys to the Civic Center. The board members thanked them for all their hard work of behalf of P&R.
They will be missed.
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